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lizbuss@msn.com

From: busch791@tampabay.rr.com
Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2013 2:58 PM
To: fletch
Subject: IRS Filing
Attachments: 2012 AC-119 IRS Conf.pdf

 
    Greetings  
 
      I have filed with the IRS and they have accepted our e-Postcard. Our tax year runs from 1 oct. to 30 Sept. We are now 
allowed $50,000 instead of $25,000. I deposited $13,222 in our account today after the hotel clears it will leave us a little 
over $21,000 in our accounts.  
 
    Take Care & May God Bless 
    Doug 


